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18th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our relationship with Cheshunt FC, we would like to offer more mascot opportunities and 
matchday roles for children.  
 
Home fixtures are played at The Cheshunt Stadium, Theobalds Lane, EN8 8RU.  Games will kick-off at 3.00 
p.m. on Saturdays but children will need to arrive at 1.00 p.m. on matchdays and report to the clubhouse.  
 
If you would like to participate in any future events, please could you send the following to: 
owaller@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk 
 

1.    your full name as you would like it to appear in the programme 
2.    your age 
3.    any team you play for 
4.    the team you support 
5.    your favourite player 
6.    your favourite Cheshunt player, if you have one 
7.    any other interesting information about yourself you'd like to see 
8.    and a photo of yourself 
9.    parent/carer name and mobile number. 
 
If your child is selected for a future event, you will be notified in due course and provided with more 
details. 
 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Waller 
Year Five Teacher 
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